
PC# 381

January 21, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Esposito
16555 Currant Ave
Tinley Park, Il 60487
Tespo@comcast.net
708 532-2061



PC# 382

January 21, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Lewellen
10636 5. 83rd Avenue
Palos Hills, Ii 60465
rlewela@scglobal.net
708-974-9409



PC# 383

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jamie Walker
423 Andrea Court
Harvard, IL 60033
jwalker@hayesmechanical.com
773-292-2707



PC# 384

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

jason sanderson
6120 73rd st
kenosha,wi 53142
jsanderson@mwgeneration.com



PC# 385

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joseph Rocha
315 West North Ave.
Bartlett, IL 60103
Jrocha@hayesmechanical.com
312/218-6853



PC# 386

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Tedd Mills
24101 5. Municipal Drive
Channahon, Illinois 60410
tmills@brieserconstruction.com
815-693-5327



PC# 387

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Daniel Rosales
1626 stratford ct
joliet, ii 60435
gdad12@yahoo.com
815-557-1776



PC# 388

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Nicole Williams
17960 Royal Oak Ct.
Tinley Park, IL 60477
nikkfliz326@sbcglobal.net
708-533-5632



PC# 389

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations [Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Tony Montagano
7832 Suburban Ln
Bridgeview, Il 60455
tmontagano@hayesmechanical.com



PC# 390

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jose Perez
336 E Stimmel street
West Chicago, ILLinois 60185
japerez@mwgen.com
773-447-6031



Pc#

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Maria Selvaggio
301 S Hale Street
Wheaton,IL 60187
mselvaggio@persegroup.com
6303157217



PC# 392

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Richard Kane
711 Lexington Ct
Wilmington, IL 60481
rkane@consolidatedpipe.com
815-693-5101



PC# 393

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Carrie Reznicek
2725 N. Wilton Avenue
Chicago, IL 60614
carrie@carrierez.com



PC# 394

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

bert wilkison
2n084 swift rd
lombard, il 60148
bwilkison@consolidatedpipe.com
815-509-7341



PC# 395

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Christina Ozee
P.O. Box 267 202 S. Merrill Street
Braceville, Illinois 60407
ozee89@netscape.com
(815) 237-9819



PC# 396

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

John Janovyak
1604 Locust Rd
Morris, IL 60450
jj anovya @amfarn. corn



PC# 397

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joey Rivera
390 N. Mesa St.
Godley,IL. 60407
jrivera@consolidatedpipe.com



PC# 398

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joseph Vellenga
10521 Sharon ln
Mokena, Illinois 60448
Joe@rachkepiping.com



PC# 399

january 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

rhonda christensen
10740 mason ave
chicago ridge, il 60415
rhondal2o2@yahoo.con
708.423.9540



PC# 400

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Christine Coakley
310 S Hale Street
Wheaton,IL 60187
cac@persegroup.com
630-588-3000



PC# 401

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company1s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

JOHN PETERSON SR.
18256 KIRBY DRIVE
TINLEY PARK, ILLINOIS 60487
JMPRJ73@YAHOO.COM
708-342-7005



PC# 402

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Jones
1503 Janet Dr.
Wilmington, IL 60481
jaj416@aol.com



PC# 403

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

James Lepp
1560 N SandburgTerr 506
Chicago, IL 60610
jimmylepp@yahoo.com



PC# 404

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois. pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Hiram Pantoja
2608 discovery dr.
Plainfield, il 60586
HPantoja@hayesmechanical.com



PC# 405

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Robert Garcia
1501 Turnberry Court
Geneva, IL 60134
rgarcial@ameritech.net
6306603985



PC# 406

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-2 4).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Brandt
5305 Franklin Ave.
Western Springs, Illinois 60558
shadoapril@comcast.net



PC# 407

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Steve Van Meter
15315 weathervane lane
Homer Glen, Il 60491
Weathervane@comcast.net



PC# 408

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Charles Rachke
18802 W. Manhattan Rd
Elwood,IL 60421
chuck@rachkepiping.com
805-955-7959



PC# 409

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bob Bronke
16750 S Vincennes Ave
South Holland, Illinois 60473
bbronke@kellypipe.com
708-331-0300



PC# 410

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as

installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Marnie Jones
1503 Janet Drive
Wilmington, IL 60481
mjone203@yahoo.com



PC# 411

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

John Falsey
19559 S. Mayfield P1
Tinley Park, Illinois 60487
ohnfalsey@comcast.net

8154690830



PC# 412

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Ron Petry
29000 5. Cedar Rd.
Manhattan, Illinois 60442
ronpetry@gmail.com
815-557-5439



PC# 413

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Victoria Falsey
19559 5. Mayfield P1
Tinley Park, Illinois 60487
vfalsey@comcast.net
8154690830



PC# 414

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Blake Ebner
5160 125th Place
Alsip, IL 60803
bebner@actionautomation.com
630-989-3234



PC# 415

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

mary petry
29000 S. Cedar Rd.
Manhattan, IL 60442
m-petry@hotmail.com



PC# 416

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Scott Miller
1255 Deerfield Parkway Apt. 303
Buffalo Grove, Illinois 60089
sbm812@aol.com
3129253250



PC# 417

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-5 00
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Israel Vargas
1856 S. Loomis
Chicago, Illinois 60608
ivargas@sjom.org
312-532-2775



PC# 418

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-2 4).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of Jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

carey clement
406 e Jackson ave apt c
muscle shoals, al 35661
pcbbound20032002@yahoo.com



PC# 419

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Daniel O’Brien
231 woodland dr
minooka,il 60447
dobrien7l45 @live.com



PC# 420

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois
businesses that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its
850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in the building
and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s
operations on local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax
revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions
from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joseph Bocian
11240 85th Place
Willow Springs, IL 60480
ballfour@comcast.net
708-839-1245


